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Corps of Engineers closes developed wetland areas for waterfowl hunting at Proctor 
Lake 
 
 

FORT WORTH, TX --. As a result of the severity and duration of the current drought, 

all developed wetlands areas at Proctor Lake will be closed for the 2006-2007 waterfowl 

season. The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers regrets any inconvenience and plans to use the 

closure period to make improvements to these public use areas. 

To ensure receipt of an application packet for the 2007 - 2008 season, please contact 

the Proctor Lake Office at (254) 879-2424 or e-mail Natural Resource Specialist, Brad 

Campbell at Bradley.r.campbell@swf02.usace.army.mil.  Mr. Campbell can also answer 

specific questions or concerns regarding all hunting at Proctor Lake.     
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